Kathleen Troutman
223 New Haven Road
Prospect, CT 06712

April 25, 2012

Linda Roberts

Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Dear Director Roberts,
I request a public hearing in the matter of the proposed wind regulations as adopted in

your meeting held on April 12™, 2012. Additionally, please add me to the service list for
this item. My email address is: kathleenwildiree@yahoo.com

Sincerely, _
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Kathleen Troutman




